
BC Hands & Voices
Presents

Virtual Coffee Chat

Join us on Zoom

Join some of our BC H&V parents & Guides at our next
virtual coffee chat for parents. We’ll share some things we
learned from the H&V Leadership conference that may be
helpful to our parent community here in BC. 

This is a place for parents to chat with other parents who
have deaf/hard of hearing children. We will help support any
challenges you may be having and join you in celebrating the
accomplishments and joys this unique journey provides. 
ASL interpreter will be available if requested by October 3

THURSDAY
OCTOBER 17

7:00pm-8:30pm
Please register for Zoom details

https://tinyurl.com/4kknvdad

https://tinyurl.com/4kknvdad

